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COVID-19 RESOURCES 

 

Revised: January 19, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Good Shepherd Preschool follows the recommended guidelines of the California 

Department of Public Health related to Covid 19. As information is fluid and 

continually updated, we feel it is time for our COVID Handbook to be retired and 

this simple resource sheet to take its place. Within the links provided below, there 

are even more links to additional information. Each case can be unique, and we 

are here to partner with you to find the safest solutions for all our students.  

 

Guidance for Childcare Settings to Mitigate the Spread of Communicable 

Diseases 

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/K-12-Guidance-2023-24-

School-Year.aspx#  

 

What to do if You Test Positive for COVID-19 

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-19/COVID-19-

Isolation-Guidance.aspx  

 

Guidance for Common Signs and Symptoms 

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/Schools/SymptomGuida

nce.aspx  
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